
February 9, 2015

1 Windmill way

Greenville, South Carolina 29615

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, South Carolina 2920 I

Dear Governor Haley,

My name is Savanna Lindley and I am a citizen of South Carolina. I am concerned about
a bill that the state is overviewing. This bill would require cell phones users in South Carolina to
pay a tax to support those who still use landlines.

Right now, landline users pay a 2.7 percent tax to help subsidize landline companies.
Companies that otherwise wouldn't be able to exist. On the other hand, according to the federal
communications commission, there are about 4.5 million cell phone users in South Carolina.
That's almost the entire population.

I am worried that if this bill is passed, it would be a waste of time and our states
resources. If majority use cell phones anyways, why would we spend money to support
landlines? Most individuals consider landlines to be a thing of the past and many don't use them.

This bill shouldn't be passed. Ifit wasn't, we could use this money elsewhere such as
repairing things like roads, bridges, and schools.

In conclusion, I feel that you could really benefit South Carolina and its economy by
vetoing this bill. As a future vojer, I look forward to using my vote to appoint individuals that---.--.~.-. --;
take into concern the majority of our population.

I look forward to a response.

Savanna M. Lindley


